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Dear Parents, 







      Friday 17th May 2019

KS2 Trip to Cadbury’s World

As part of KS2’s topic ‘A Moment in Time’ Class 3 and 4 have been travelling back in time to explore the sophisticated and intelligent non-European civilisation, the Mayas. This term the classes have spent some time learning about the Maya’s beliefs, rituals and culture. An important factor in the Maya’s civilizations was also their relationship with the cocoa bean. 

To help support KS2’s topic lessons and learn more the history of the cocoa bean, KS2 will be going on a school visit to Cadbury’s world on Monday 10th June. Linking in with topic, the trip will be an opportunity for the children to gather ideas and inspirations to support their chocolate themed project which will start after the May half term. 

As part of the trip the children will be discovering the origins of the cocoa bean; learning the history behind the creation of the Cadbury factory; exploring the manufacture of Cadbury’s most popular products; watching the chocolatiers work their magic; enjoy a magical Cadabra ride and journey in their unique 4D cinema experience!

Due to travelling to Birmingham to go to Cadbury’s world, the children will leave school at 9.00am and will return before the end of the day. The visit has also been significantly subsidised by FUS to cover part of the trip and coach costs, however in order to pay for the remainder of the trip we are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.90 to help pay for transport to Cadbury’s world and your child’s entry. As you will appreciate, if we do not receive enough contributions, we may not be able to proceed with the visit. Please could we request that the £6.90 contribution is paid by Tuesday 4th June. 
Ways of paying:

· ParentPay

· BACs (Lloyds 70368668, 30-98-29)

· Cash

The children will be expected to wear their school uniform for the visit and will require a coat.  We also ask that every child brings a packed lunch, drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles) and a healthy snack with their backpack.  Please ensure that this is in a named bag or lunchbox. 
We are looking for voluntary helpers for this trip, so please let us know if you can help.  If you have any questions about the trip, please come and ask. 

A big thank you to FUS for subsidising this trip. 

Kind regards, 

Miss L Walker

Mrs H Saunders
Class 3 Teacher

Class 4 Teacher  
